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Comments: Please maintain mountain bike access to the Lionshead area.  I have been riding this area for years

when we camp at Hebgen Lake.  Now my children are strong enough to enjoy this beautiful area with me.  Being

able to recreate as a family is important and it gives me the opportunity to pass on a stewardship mindset to the

next generation of public land users.

 

The mountain bike community have been woderful stewards of the Lionshead area for decades and has proven

to be effective at working with all user groups.  Furthermore, for some like myself, the only way to access remote

areas is by mountain bike due to injuries that limit my ability to hike without pain.

 

Please keep public lands open and accessible to responsible user groups 


